
 

 

 

James M. King  

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

978-846-5039 

James.King@libertyutilities.com 

 

January 20, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DE 23-XXX; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Storm Recovery Adjustment Factor Refund 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty (the “Company”), in 

accordance with New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) Order No. 

26,724 (Nov. 18, 2022) in Docket No. DE 21-073 and in conjunction with agreements made 

between the Company and the Department of Energy at the July 21, 2022, hearing, I enclose for 

filing the Company’s proposed refund of $1,861,474 from Storm Fund to customers through the 

Storm Recovery Adjustment Factor (“SRAF”).  Included with this letter are the following: Company 

technical statement, Attachment JMK-1 SRAF rate calculation, Attachment JMK-2 residential bill 

impacts, and Attachment JMK-3 clean and redline tariff pages reflecting adjustments to the 

SRAF. 

Please add the following to the service list in this docket: 

Maureen Karpf Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com   

Erica Menard Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com  

Michael Sheehan Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Karen Anne Sinville Karen.Sinville@libertyutilities.com  

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this 

filing will be provided.  
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/James M. King 

James M. King 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 

 NH Department of Energy 

 


